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VIA RESS, EMAIL and Courier 
 
 
October 19, 2017 
 
Ms Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms Walli: 
  
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) 

Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) File No.:  EB-2017-0147 
Fenelon Falls Pipeline Project – Leave to Construct Application 

     
Further to Enbridge Gas Distribution’s application dated July 26, 2017, it has come to 
our attention there are additional interested parties (“interested parties”) impacted by the 
preferred pipeline route.  Temporary work space will be required from these interested 
parties. The interested parties were not identified prior to filing of the application as the 
temporary working space requirement was not known at the time of title search.  
 
Accordingly Enbridge is providing the Board with updated evidence. Attached please 
find two copies of the updated evidence indicating the interested parties. Enbridge can 
confirm that the interested parties have been served with the Board’s Notice of 
Application and Enbridge’s application. 
 
This submission has been filed through the Board’s Regulatory Electronic Submission 
System and will be available on the Company’s website at 
www.enbridgegas.com/fenelonfalls. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed] 
 
 
Lorraine Chiasson 
Regulatory Coordinator 
 

http://www.enbridgegas.com/fenelonfalls

